
 

ARPA WORK-GROUP MINUTES  3/22/23 

Members:  Trisha McCarthy EMD, Chairperson 

Fire Chief Alcaidinho, Police Chief Jewett, Jack Kozec, Pete Gagnon & Selectmen Joe Simone 

Present: McCarthy, Alcaidinho, Jewett, Kozec, Simone 

Meeting Started at 11am  Discussed the following: 

1. This week the AED’s are being placed into service. Any Department that had an old one 

will be replaced with a new one.  The new AED’s are too large to fit in the old cases, so 

we need to purchase new ones for the following locations: Town Hall, Police Dept, Fire 

Dept & Transfer Station.  Unanimous vote to recommend to selectmen to allow Deputy 

Kane to purchase four cabinet/cases for the AED’s, not to exceed $1000.00.  

 

2. Chief Jewett advised that the security camara installation is still moving forward and will 

keep us in the loop.  Discussed the need to camara’s at the transfer station.  There have 

been some issues with illegal dumping and the current camara’s couldn’t produce a 

clear photo. Chief Jewett will send the Seacoast Team to the Transfer Station to assess 

the current camara’s and provide other options.  

 

3. Discussed the mobile office/construction trailer for the Transfer Station.  Eagle leasing 

was contacted, and they also suggested a separate “Large/Bathroom” set up another 

construction trailer for the office.  It was also discussed to contact Dan Doyle at the High 

School to ask about the status of the portable trailer at the Memorial school. McCarthy 

will let us know the outcome. 

 

4. Discussed the Generator Install at the Transfer Station.  Kozec will continue to take the 

lead on this and get a price from Haffner on the install.  He will keep us informed. 

 

5. Fire Dept Rescue Boat status is about a month or so out for delivery.   Chief Alcaidinho 

went to see it and finalize the details on arch and painting.  The arch will have to be 

modified to fit the smaller boat, and the company will split the cost with the Town, also 

the lettering will be an additional cost of about $145.00.  ARPA committee agrees with 

what has to be done.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


